
July 11, 2025 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

;, 

Straightline Kentucky 
d--------------_b 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2024-00199 
Webster County Water District 
Response to Third Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case are Webster County Water District's response to 
Kentucky Public Service Commission staffs third Request for Information. This response was due 
back to the Commission by July 2, 2025 and the District provided the response information to me 
on a timely basis, but I inadvertently failed to file the response until reminded by a telephone call 
from Mr. William Pearce of the Commission staff. 

Sincerely, 
r 

Robert K. Miller 


